
 

 

 

Provider Alert  

To: Sharp Health Plan Providers and Provider Office Staff 

From:  Sharp Health Plan 

Date: July 10, 2025    

Subject:  Please take the Provider Experience Survey and receive 2 free movie tickets! - Last Call 

 

Dear Provider Partner: 

Our annual Provider Experience Survey is now live and runs through July 18, 2025. Your feedback is 

very important and helps us ensure that we’re continuing to deliver The Sharp Experience. We know 

your time is priceless. As a small token of our appreciation for participating, you’ll receive two 

movie tickets via email within 2 weeks after completing the survey.  

 

The survey takes about 10 minutes to complete, and the responses are anonymous and 

confidential. All providers and clinical and non-clinical staff members who regularly work with Sharp 

Health Plan can participate.  

 

There are two easy ways to complete the survey this year: 

1. This survey QR code. You will need to enter your unique NPI.  

 

2. The link emailed to you from our survey vendor Press Ganey. It will come from the email 

address SharpHealthPlan@sphsurvey.com, so please add it to your list of trusted senders.  

 

If you've already taken the survey, you can disregard this message. For more information, visit 

sharphealthplan.com/providers/experiencesurvey. Otherwise, thank you in advance for 

participating and sharing your feedback with us.  

 

 

Cary B. Shames, DO, CHCQM, FABQAURP 

Vice President, Chief Medical Officer 
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